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ONSLOW CARING COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION 

ANNOUNCES 2011 GRANT CYCLE

February 14, 2011

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Onslow Caring Communities Foundation will begin its 2011 grant application cycle on Monday, February 28, and the application deadline will be April 22, 2011.
“The Onslow Caring Communities Foundation is ‘celebrating’ its ninth year of community grantmaking by unveiling a new, online grant application process,” said board president Steve Wangerin.

“The new system is very intuitive, and it should make it a lot easier for local nonprofit organizations to apply for grants from the Onslow Caring Communities Foundation,” he said.

A representative from the North Carolina Community Foundation will demonstrate the new grant application process on Thursday, February 24, 10:00-11:00 a.m.., in the ITS Classroom, Jacksonville City Hall, 815 New Bridge Street, Jacksonville, NC.  

The demonstration is free, but registration is required because of limited seating.  Please email plawler@nccommunityfoundation.org or call 910-509-7256 by Wednesday, Feb. 23, to register for the demonstration.
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Since 2001, the Onslow Caring Communities Foundation has made more than $269,000 in grants to Onslow County nonprofits.  Local board members include Steve Wangerin (President), Budda Howard, Philip Cherry, Kern Everett, Dr. Todd Fischer, Hunter Hadley, Glenn Hargett, Rod Martin, Dr. Kenneth Morgan, Sr., Debbi Ray Rouse, John Stevenson, Boyd Tisdale and Dr. Greg Williams.  

Anyone wishing to learn more about the Onslow County Community Foundation may contact a local board member or call the North Carolina Community Foundation’s Southeastern office at (910) 509-7256.

About the North Carolina Community Foundation:

The NCCF is a single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made nearly $63 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $130 million in assets, the NCCF sustains 1,000 endowments established to provide long-term support for a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 66 counties across the state. An important component of the NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org or the North Carolina Community Foundation page on Facebook.

###
NEWS MEDIA CONTACTS:  
Steve Wangerin, 910-455-3555, swangerin@wthumphrey.com

Patricia Lawler, NCCF Southeast Region Associate

910-509-7256, plawler@nccommunityfoundation.org 
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